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Present: Chairman Walter F. Alterisio, Daniel F. Devlin, Clerk and 

Procurement Officer and Member Kenneth J. Leva  
 

The Meeting was called to order at 6:05PM in the Swallow Union School 
Library with all members present.   

 
The Board briefly discussed the packet from David Sweet in response 

to a notice he’d received from Conservation Commission relative to 
notice of intent.  Chairman Alterisio and Selectmen Devlin provided 

some of the background and the board noted agricultural plan and 
related qualifications.   

 
The Board reviewed articles and who’d submit, which prompted 

discussion relative to the current Town Engineer and concerns – will 
need to work with Conservation & Planning to make sure each board 

understands what’s expected and pertinent responsibilities. 

 
The Board agreed to hold minutes until their next meeting on Tuesday, 

5/22 and Chairman Alterisio made recommendation for the board’s re-
organization once minutes are approved next week.   

 
GDRSD School Committee member Jim Frey met briefly with the board 

explaining some of the particulars relative to the stabilization fund for 
the district noting it would help prepare for capital projects, upgrades, 

etc., and could provide for unexpected upgrades that might come into 
play.  He reported on the search for a new superintendent – noting 

five (5) finalists for Interim Superintendent.   
 

He further advised on a candidate for the open position on the ballot 
for GDRSD Committee – will be write in.   

 

Treasurer’s warrants were reviewed and signed and the meeting 
adjourned at 6:50PM after appropriate motion and vote and the Board 

proceeded to the cafeteria for the STM & ATM.    
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
Danice N. Palumbo, 

Board Secretary  
 

 


